

ALAN GRAY MARTIN

Dear Cathy & family. Len & I extend our sincere condolences in the passing of your Dad. He left a great Legacy. Hugs Len & Edna
Edna Langman
January 24, 2022
Sending love and prayers to each of you. I have many fond memories of times spent with the family, Alan was fun to be with, and will be missed. My heart goes out to all of you, especially Barbara.
Laurie Robertson
January 24, 2022
Manuford manuford form ded of our circuit advanta Elevela Manufold and beautiful Elevela Manu
Many fond memories of your dad of our singing days in Elmvale My condolences to you Barb and family □
SharonFoster
January 24, 2022
Cathy, Gary & family. I am so sorry to hear of your Dad's passing. May your memories carry you through this most difficult time. Jeanie
Jean Campbell Priest
January 24, 2022
Sorry to hear of your loss. May you all find comfort in special memories.
Michelle and Will Schepers
January 25, 2022
Jennifer and family, My deepest condolences with the news of your dads passing I volunteered in at day out program at Georgian Village when he was part of the program. He was just a sweet man, we enjoyed his presence, very interesting. Maybe you remember me from PGH, maybe not I lost my mom last month at the same age as your dad. It's just so hard to lose a parent.
Francie Dupuis
January 26, 2022
Our family knew Alan for many years as a kind, energetic and respected member of St John's, and the community. He always greeted us

with such warm interest. I have fond memories of walking with Alan and Arlie at an Alzheimer's Walkathon in Midland a number of years

ago. Our sincere condolences to Barbara and family. Brenda Robinson on behalf of the Darby family.

Brenda Robinson

January 26, 2022

To Barbara, Cathy & Gary, Jen & Vern and families. My deepest condolences on the passing of Alan. Yes, we all knew it was going to happen but I'm certain that when it came, there was grief and sadness and, perhaps, even relief. Alan's journey is over and he can enter into the Eternal Rest of which his faith gave assurance. Even before taking over as the current organist at St. John's in 2017, I had known Alan (and Barbara) from our days when we sang in the Elmvale & District Choral Society. The obituary filled in the blanks of his well-lived life and we should all give thanks to God for his life. RIP Alan. Blessings and peace to those who mourn him.
David Archer
January 27, 2022
I consider myself very fortunate to have known Alan. He was a mentor of sorts to me when I first dabbled in politics, and I enjoyed every one of our conversations. His decency and good humour always shined through, but at the same time he was shrewd, so I always valued his advice. I remember one afternoon we were out campaigning in an election door to door and he recognized a man he had curled with decades before in the GTA and struck up an amazing conversation with him. No matter how grumpy people at the door were Alan was als smiles and I think he improved the mood of even the grumpiest person we encountered that day just by force of his personality. As pleasant a person as he was, I also knew I'd get some tough questions ever time I was invited in to sit in the living room with both him and Barb, and learned to give direct answers because he was well beyond accepting any half excuse. I enjoyed those conversations immensely and will always think of him fondly. My condolences to you Barb and all your children, and thank you for sharing Alan with us.
Ryan Barber

January 27, 2022

So sorry for your loss Barbara and family. Alan was a wonderful man, and a great Liberal.

Robin Strachan

January 29, 2022

Barb and family, my condolences for your loss. Thoughts and prayers.

Brenda Nightingale

January 30, 2022

I sang in Serenata with Alan Such a gentleman and dedicated member Cherish the memories

Brenda Krohn

February 2, 2022

I'm so sorry to hear this Barb. I have fond memories of singing in Serenata choir with him and attending the candlelight services at St. Marks at Christmas. Best to you and your family.

Martha Cates

February 2, 2022

Barb, Cathy, and Gary, and family, Many condolences on the death of your husband, father and father-in- law. He leaves a legacy not only with his children and their extended families, but also for his lifetime accomplishments. Many happy memories of singing (Al, Barb AND Cathy) in the Huronia Choristers. Always remember the happy moments! Sincerely, Jill Northey

Jill Northey

February 10, 2022